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Mrs Minshall-Thomas’ Star Moments  

A Happy New Year to you all from 

myself and all the staff at Sound. It’s been a 

wonderful start to the year already with some 
very exciting learning opportunities taking place. 

On Tuesday, we had the Chester Zoo Safari 
Rangers in school, talking to the children about 

conservation and the crisis in South East Asia 
of the Song birds. There were also lots of 
discussions regarding various animals in 

anticipation for our whole school visit to 
Chester Zoo on Thursday. This was a fantastic 

day for the whole school as they found out lots 
of information about animals ready for their 

work back in school. A huge thank you must go 
out to all the adult helpers on the day and 

especially Miss McNichol who co-ordinated the 
trip.  
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News in Brief  

School Dinner Money  

School dinners will cost £63.80 this term.  

After School Activities  

Just a reminder that After School Clubs will begin 
next week (week beginning 15.01.18) A variety of 

activities are available, thanks to all the staff 
who are leading the variety of clubs. Also, a 

reminder that children must let the member of staff 
know if they are unable to attend a club session.  

Liverpool Yr3&4 Residential  

Our residential to Liverpool is creeping up. We 

would like to provide a further parent meeting, to 
go through more details (such as what to bring) 

in preparation for the trip. We will hold the 
meeting on Monday 29th January @ 5:00pm. If 

you are unable to attend, we will send out 
relevant information to you.  

 

Sound’s  

Superstars  

 

Upcoming Events     

 Stay and Learn Reception—

17.01.18 8:45-9:45am 

 Year 6 SATs meeting—

22.01.18 @ 6pm  

 Young Voices— 23.01.18 @ 12 

–11pm  

 Yr3&4  Liverpool Residential-

Parent Meeting— 29.01.18 @ 

5pm  

 

 

 

 

Reception 

Whole Class—Fantastic trip 

to the Zoo 

Oliver—W.G—Resilient  

Rueben—Caring 

Emerald 

Jacob—Team Player 

Katherine—Curious 

Ruby  

Thomas F—

Curious/Independent  

Whole Class—Curious  

Sapphire 

Millie G—Resilient  

Hayden W—Resilient  

Whole class—Curious   

Onyx  

Tia, Isobel, Penelope, Annie 

and Esme—Independent  

Lucy—Resilient 

Ella—Resilient 
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 Whole School Chester Zoo Trip  
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Chester Zoo Follow Up 

Linked to our topic, we have been learning 

about several songbirds, which are critically 

endangered. 

Our Sound Achievement Team want to fundraise 
as much money as possible so that we can donate 

money to Chester Zoo in their project to conserve the 
species.  

Next week, children will be participating in fun activities 
such as an obstacle course as well as a non-uniform 

day next Friday (19th January). 
As a school, we are keen to raise lots of money to 

donate to Chester Zoo in their efforts to combat the 
crisis for these wonderful birds and we would love 

your support. 

See what the donations 

could go towards: 
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Weekly Class Attendance 

Diamond - 98.1% 

Emerald - 100% 

Ruby   - 92.1% 

Sapphire  - 98.8% 

Onyx   - 98.3% 

Team Point Winners  

 

Well done Red Team! 

 

Lining Up Winners  

Well done Ruby & Sapphire 


